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Comments: As an Cedar Crest resident and frequent hiker and biker in the Sandia Mountains I  am concerned

about the amount of traffic increase that may occur along the Crest road and North 14 as a result of this

proposal. There are a lot of deer that hang out by the sides of the highway during the summer months. There are

many bicyclists who peddle the road and the forests are a big attraction for Albuquerque residents for hiking,

riding, mountain biking and just getting out in nature. Does Sandia Ski Area have projection of how many

customers they anticipate and what kind of traffic will be created by a  mountain coaster?

 


